
Indian School, Al Ghubra 

 

 

Dear Parent,                                                                                                            

 

1st February 2023                                             

Online registration process for new admissions for the academic year 2023-24 has commenced 

today, 1st February 2023.  If you have siblings, seeking admission for the corresponding year, 

please register before the closing date of registration ie. on or before 28th February 2023. You may 

please log on to www.indianschoolsoman.com for further details. 

Children registered after the closing date of online registration shall be considered for admission, 

on sibling’s quota only against future vacancies, if any.   

With best wishes,  

  

  

Principal  

 
 

http://www.indianschoolsoman.com/

